
South Kitsap School District Long Range Facilities Planning Committee 

Meeting 17 

November 18, 2021 06:30pm via SKSD  Zoom 

Attendees: 

Lee Fenton, Gerry Austin, Susan Whitford, Jeremy Kallstrom, Jennifer Haro, Lance Yohe, Rick Prentice 

Steve Bonwich, Matt Murphy 

From SKSD:  Amy Miller, Jennifer Farmer, Joe Riley 

From the Board:  Jeff Daily 

Call to order 6:31 pm 

Minutes were reviewed and accepted 

Agenda reviewed 

6:36 Board report debrief 

Lee presented the current state of district facilities to the board at the last meeting.  Comments were 

largely positive.  The student representative inquired about ‘top priorities’. 

Lee briefed the main points in Tim’s presentation which was also given at the board meeting. 

6:47 Facility Scenario Discussion    

Committee discussed potential scenarios involving Old Clifton, OH and replacement/ expansions/mods, 

and replacements/expansions/mods. 

7:22 Priorities discussion 

The committee discusses several different potential scenarios, but loosly reached consensus that ‘every 

corner’ of the district should be impacted by a future measure.  Discussion centered about Olalla, SC, 

and Cedar heights being priorities for replacement, although consensus was not formalized. 

Lee began a straw poll exercise to validate points of consensus.  The exercise continued until the 

conclusion of the meeting, and then remaining questions were emailed to committee members 

Meeting closed 8:01 

 

Next meeting Dec 2nd 

 

 


